
 
 

2022 MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 

 
 

HELP WANTED 
 

Applications are now being accepted from interested persons for the upcoming 2022 
Municipal Elections (Deputy Returning Officer, Poll Clerk and Greeter/Standby Officer).  The 
municipal elections will be held on Voting Day, Monday, October 24, 2022, and on Advance 
Voting Day, Saturday, October 15, 2022. 
 
The successful applicants will also be required to attend a training session.  No prior 
experience is necessary, but it would be considered an asset.  Consideration will be given to 
those who have assisted in past elections. 
 
No candidate, candidate’s spouse, persons connected to a candidate’s election campaign may 
be appointed as election personnel.  Election officials must be at least eighteen (18) years of 
age at the time of appointment. 
 
Please contact the Clerk for further information.  Deadline date for applications:  September 
26, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Township of Nairn and Hyman 
Belinda Ketchabaw, Clerk, CAO 
64 McIntyre Street 
Nairn Centre, OntarioP0M 2L0 
Telephone: (705) 869-4232 
Email: belindaketchabaw@nairncentre.ca 
 
The personal information received in response to this ad is collected under the authority of the Municipal Elections Act, 1996, as 
amended.  The information will be used to process your application for a Deputy Returning Officer, Poll Clerk and Greeter/Standby 
Officer. 


